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The Regional Income Tax Agency will no longer be mailing a 

postcard to remind you to file and pay your municipal 

income taxes. 
  

Instead, you’ll be seeing digital notification ads to remind you your municipal 

taxes are due April 15th. Check out RITAOhio.com for information about how 

to file your taxes online through MyAccount or FastFile. 

Given the rise in electronic filing and use of tax preparation software, 

beginning tax year 2020, RITA will no longer supply tax packets to the 

member municipalities, for tax year 2019, consider the following options 

available to taxpayers: 

• Tax returns can be filed electronically on RITA's website at 
www.ritaohio.com. 

• Tax forms can be printed or downloaded by visiting RITA's website 
at www.ritaohio.com. (If you need assistance please stop in my office 
and I will be happy to print forms for you.) 

 

Contact Information for the Finance Department 

p: 216-641-7020 f: 216-641-8485 

 

Chief Fiscal Officer: Angel Meriwether ~a.meriwether@cuyahogaheights.com  

Payroll: Amanda Domzalski ~a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com 

Accounts Payable: Christina Caporuscio ~c.caporuscio@cuyahogaheights.com 

 

Questions about your individual Income Tax returns?  Contact Regional Income Tax Agency (R.I.T.A) 1-800-

860-7482 

Questions about your Property Tax? Contact Cuyahoga County Fiscal Office 216-443-7010 

 

 

 

 

 
 




